PTSS DRIVER STATEMENT OF ACCEPTANCE
It is important that we all do what we can to assist in the development of our children within the Scouting movement.  From time to time this includes the need to transport them to and from activities and camps.
We are all volunteers and the Scouting movement is a not-for-profit organisation with limited resources and a lot of youth members and leaders always travelling somewhere.
As such, before you next transport youth members you need to be aware of the following:
Insurance
Scout Insurance doesn’t cover private vehicles used on Scout activities. All drivers are required to have comprehensive insurance on their own vehicle. 
PTSS needs to confirm that you are insured.  If not comprehensively insured we cannot accept an offer to transport youth members.
In the event of an accident, it is your own insurance that will need to cover your vehicle and any aspects in relation to an accident as Scout insurance will not - not even the excess.
Items not covered by normal vehicle insurance such as tyres and windscreens are also not covered by Scout insurance.
Trailers
When stored at the hall or unhitched at camp, Scout trailers are covered by Scout insurance. However, when attached to a vehicle travelling or stationary it is the vehicle insurance that applies.
By law, the responsibility for towing a trailer, roadworthy or unroadworthy or overloaded trailer or a trailer heavier than the vehicle allows, lies with the driver.
Acceptance
Please sign below to acknowledge and accept these details.

Name:
Date:
